President of Colombia
Iván Duque
Palacio de Nariño, Carrera 8 No.7-26
Bogotá
KOLUMBIEN



Protect the members of the organisation ADISPA



Dear President

I am very concerned, because I got to know that Jani Silva, co-founder of ADISPA, had to suffer at least seven security incidents during the last 14 months – not because she has threatened the security of others but because she is engaged in protecting our environment.
Namely the armed group „Comandos de la Frontera“ has taken action against her and ADISPA.
Last year almost half a million people from all over the world have already written to you and asked you to protect Jani Silva and the other members of the organisation.
Now we do so again: Please protect them and please make sure that they can continue protecting our environment.

Best regards

